
 Knollwood 
 Saranac Lake 
 N. Y. 

 7 August 1940 

Dear Nathan, 

I wrote a very warmly worded letter on behalf of Gumbel to Johnson in which I mainly 
emphasized his great merits in the general area of journalism (failure of justice vis-à-vis a great 
number of Vehmic murders). I hope it works to help him in time. 

Cordial regards,  

Yours, 

 A. Einstein. 

 [TLS] 


